
Non-Public Minutes 
22 May 2000 
8:15pm 
 

Mr. Sullivan made the motion to convene in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to discuss 
personnel issues. Mr. Steiner seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. Those present 
included Jack Steiner, and Lloyd Sullivan (Selectmen), Russell McAllister (Town Administrator). The TA 
and Board members reviewed an employee performance evaluation and the employee comments. The TA 
reported that the performance appraisal was positive and that the employee was highly motivated and an 
asset to the North Hampton organization. The Board discussed the TA's salary increase and decided to 
make the increase effective on 5/30/2000 rather than on July 1st.  The TA thanked the Board and the non-
public session adjourned at approximately 8:30pm 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


